
 

Loving God, 

Loving His creation 
 

DO YOU FEEL CALLED BY GOD TO BECOME PART OF A STEERING GROUP  
THAT WOULD LEAD THE WAY IN POOLE BAY CIRCUIT BECOMING AN  
ECO-FRIENDLY CIRCUIT COMPRISED OF ECO-FRIENDLY CHURCHES? 

 
 

If so, please email 

Deacon Suzie: deaconsuzie@gmail.com  
or 

Deacon Gill: gilljudge60@gmail.com  
 
 

OUR PRAYER IS THAT THE STEERING GROUP WILL BE INTERGENERATIONAL,  
SO YOUNG PEOPLE THIS REQUEST IS FOR YOU TOO 
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